CARNEGIE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

219 Ewing Road, Carnegie, PA 412-279-3223 † www.carnegiepresby.org

Rev. Jim Snyder August 26, 2018



-- Hearing assistance devices & large print bulletins available --

*Please stand if you are able

PRELUDE

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS

GREETING ONE ANOTHER in the NAME OF JESUS

CALL TO WORSHIP

Leader: The world is filled with beauty.

ALL: Flowers appear on the earth, birdsong brightens the day.

Leader: Crops yield their produce in abundance; the air is filled with sweetness.

ALL: The summer of God's love is with us.

Leader: Let the oil of gladness anoint your souls.

ALL: Arise and sing for joy!

*PRAISE SONG Where Do I Go

CALL to CONFESSION

PRAYER OF CONFESSION

God of justice and righteousness, your call beckons to us: to live faithful lives, to turn from wickedness, to walk in your ways; yet it is so easy to turn aside: to speak a thoughtless word, to ignore those in need, to strike out in anger, to forget your ways. Forgive us. Implant your word in our hearts, and cleanse us from all evil. By the power of your love, save our souls, that we might faithfully serve you. Amen

ASSURANCE of PARDON

***HYMN #355** There's A Wideness in God's Mercy

PRAYERS of the PEOPLE

*PRAISE SONG Soul on Fire

SCRIPTURE Exodus 14: 10-18; Ephesians 6:10-14a

MESSAGE "Stand to Withstand and More"

Rev. Jim Snyder

OFFERING of TITHES & GIFTS

***DOXOLOGY** # 815

Praise God from whom all blessings flow. Praise God all creatures here below. Praise God above the heavenly hosts. Praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost. Amen

*CLOSING HYMN #237 Lord, Dismiss Us with Thy Blessing

*BENEDICTION

~~ Special thanks to Rev. Jim Snyder for worshiping with us today! ~~





Thank you for visiting Carnegie Presbyterian Church!

If you are visiting us today and would like to learn more about our church, take a moment to fill out a Visitor Card and drop it off on your way out.

RALLY DAY – September 9th

Everyone is invited to breakfast at 9:30am. We will have an Opening Ceremony to celebrate the beginning of Sunday School. We will meet the teachers and have a short scripture lesson. Plan to be there!!

ONE WORSHIP SERVICE – Sundays 10:30 am

We will continue to worship together at 10:30am. We will continue to explore new ways of worshipping our Lord as one family of faith.

NEWS BULLETINS

We have another way of communicating to the congregation through an email newsletter. We have some of your email address' but if you are new or now want to receive these, please email the office so Cheryl can add you to the list. The office email is cpcoffice@carnegiepresby.org, or give her a call.

BACKPACK ASSEMBLY

Thank you to all who helped buy and donate supplies or give a monetary donation for this worthwhile mission effort. We had so many adults and children helping with the assembly and it went smoothly. All the schools that received the backpacks were so grateful. Carnegie Elementary has a new secretary who went through one backpack and was just amazed at everything that was inside. The Mission Committee thanks you, the teachers thank you and the children will be so excited! Blessings to everyone!

CRAFT & VENDOR FAIR CANCELLED

Our Craft & Vendor Fair scheduled for September 29th, has been cancelled. We have been going strong year after year, even last year when we were able to take on 6 additional registers at the last moment who agreed to set up outside. But each year the fairs continue to grow with so many more being held in the surrounding areas. That in turn puts a damper on our registrations. Due to lack of registrations, your Mission committee has decided to cancel for this year.

WANT TO LEARN MORE?

Are you interested in joining or learning more about our Church? Do you just have questions or would like to schedule time to get to know Pastor Colleen. Let us know! You can call the office, see Pastor Colleen on your way out or drop a note in the collection basket and we will take care of the rest! Looking forward to hearing from you!



Carnegie Presbyterian Church!

219 Ewing Road Carnegie, PA 15106 412-279-3223

To our friends in Christ,

In the last three months we have experienced the loss of three members who were very active with our church! The Deacons always offer a luncheon for the family which then leads us to call so many of you to help in different ways.



We are a board of nine who reach out for help and everyone has been so generous in serving when called upon. When it comes time, we always worry just a little "what if we don't have enough food", but with the outpouring of support, we are sending food home with the families! We are thankful.

This weekend we held our annual picnic in which we have had one of the best turnouts in recent years. Again, SO much food, and better yet, so much fellowship. We are blessed to come together as one.

On behalf of every Deacon, we thank you for your continued faithfulness to serve. As we like to say....'God is Good, all the time!'

Serving the Lord,

Bonnie Harrist
Moderator of Deacons

coming up this week

August 27	6:30 pm	Band Practice
August 29	9:00 am 9:30 am	Men's Prayer Group Quilting
September 2	10:30 am	Worship Service
Rally Day & Breakfast Sunday School begins Halloween on the Hill		

CONTACT INFORMATION

Rev. Dr. Colleen Molinaro

Pastor 412-279-3223

revmolinaro@gmail.com

Cheryl Wolfe

Church Secretary 412-279-3223

cpcoffice@carnegiepresby.org

OFFICE HOURS

Monday – Thursday 8:00 am – 1:00 pm closed Friday

Sunday Worship Service 10:30 am